PRAYER, PRAISE, BLESSINGS & REFLECTION
WMC FAMILY... Stow, Kay Whitewater Mennonite Church
Health, healing, comfort:
..Condolences to Marc and Charlene Willerton and family
on the loss of their daughter, Ava. She was stilloorn on
Wednesday, August 3. Thanks for all your thoughts and
prayers.
..Tara Cassils, Jake Neufeld, Elizabeth Kuhl (Hedy & Edith’s
sister), Rita’s nephew Tony and his family (Parents Karen
and Phil)
..Betty Engbrecht has moved from Westview to Evergreen
Place. The move took place on Wednesday.

WMC'’s Identity Statement:
‘With our feet firmly planted in our Anabaptist and Mennonite
beginning, we work to reach out with our hands to welcome and lift
up all who come here. We encourage one another with the heart of

Christ to learn and to grow in spiritual maturity and to take amazing
risks for God.

We acknowledge our presence on the lands of the Cree, Ojibway,
Dakota and Metis nations. We recognize that we are guests on this

land and will be mindful of our impact as we critically look at colonial August 14th, 2022
histories and present-day implications. We acknowledge this as a
first step in fulfilling our responsibility and commitment to truth and Music: Camp Koinonia Staff

reconciliation.
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Mark 4:35-41 NRSV

Jesus stills a storm

35 On that day, when evening had come, he said to them, “Let us go
across to the other side.” 36 And leaving the crowd behind, they took him
with them in the boat, just as he was. Other boats were with him. 37 A
great windstorm arose, and the waves beat into the boat, so that the
boat was already being swamped. 38 But he was in the stern, asleep on
the cushion, and they woke him up and said to him, “Teacher, do you not
care that we are perishing?” 39 And waking up, he rebuked the wind and
said to the seq, “Be silent! Be still!” Then the wind ceased, and there was
a dead calm. 40 He said to them, “Why are you afraid? Have you still no
faith?” 41 And they were filled with great fear and said to one another,
“Who then is this, that even the wind and the sea obey him?”

August 14-19 - Pastor Terrell at Camp Koinonia

August 14 - Wedding Shower for Clarice and Simon (details below)
August 16 - Devotions at Westview and Evergreen (Volunteers needed!
Please contact Heather Heide if you're willing to help)

August 22-26 - VBS at Boissevain MB Church

September 10 - Head for the Hills (Eden Foundation Fundraiser - fpr more
information visit www.edenhealthcare.ca)

Following the week at camp, Pastor Terrell will not be in Boissevain the
coming weekend (Aug.19-21). While at camp he will be reachable by email.

Wedding Shower in Honour of Clarice Martens and Simon Dueck.

7pm August 14th, Kinsmen Park. Please bring a lawn chair! Your presence is
the best present, gifts not necessary. To contribute to a group gift (charcoal
barbecue) contact Jill at 204-305-0931

58th Annual Meeting of the Members of the MCC Manitoba will be held in
Sterling Mennonite Fellowship (1008 Dakota St, Winnipeg, MB R2N 1P2 ) on the
date of Sep 22, 2022 from 7-9 pm.

Volunteers needed! The MCC Thrift Shop in Brandon is experiencing a
backlog of donations, and would really appreciate more volunteers to
process and price the many donated items. Come and be part of our
volunteer team: meet new people and contribute to MCC’s ministries, which
offer help worldwide to those who need it! Please contact Shelly Burrows at

204-727-1162 or brandonmccthrift@wcgwave.ca.

Join the Pedal Dash Paddle Fundraiser for Camp Covid Recovery. Sept 18 at
Camp Assiniboia. This mini-adventure race is designed for competitive and
less competitive racers. Visit campswithmeaning.org to learn more and to
register.

Save the date! The annual We Are All Treaty People Celebration will take
place at the Forks on Sunday, September 18. Come out for a family friendly
afternoon event with music and performances, food, Indigenous arts, crafts

and more!
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